
Christmas and New Year’s Message,   by Christian Laes 

 

Res loquitur ipsa – the thing speaks for itself. These were the first words that came to my mind when 

considering Euroclassica in 2022. Most of you will have read the notes of the General Assembly, held 

on 27 August in wonderful Nicosia. I still find the list of our achievements impressive. As for my 

personal memories, both my Spanish tour and the participation at the Delphi Economic Forum will 

stick in my mind as most delightful experiences – from a academic and from a collegial point of view. 

 

Should all this make us complacent? Quite the contrary. We continue to strive for the best, and to 

improve wherever we can. Both the Interactive Map and new book projects will need input and 

support from all of the delegates and their respective networks. We look for new countries to join us. 

And we already start counting the days for Iena, our next annual conference, 25-27 August 2023. 

 

As a President, I am grateful for having so many motivated Euroclassicists around me. 

 

 

     Sit Vobis Christi Nativitatis Festum felix, 

     novus annus faustus prosperrimusque! 

 

          

Christian Laes 

President of Euroclassica 

         23 December 2022. 

 


